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TRANSPORTATION & LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE
Approved Summary

DATE: July 26, 1999

TIME: 8:30 A.M.

PLACE: Fillmore Complex, West Olive

PRESENT: Joseph Haveman, Robert Rinck,

ABSENT:  Roger Rycenga, Frederick VanderLaan, John DeGrazia

STAFF: Robert Oosterbaan, Administrator, Mark Knudsen, Planning Grants Director, Jim Snell, Grand 
Valley Metro Council; Sherrie Sayles, Deputy Clerk

MEDIA

There was not a quorum present at the July 26, 1999 meeting.

Jim Snell from Grand Valley Metro Council explained the Southwest Area Traffic Circulation and Access 
Study noting the first phase should be completed at the end of 2000.

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 a.m.


